Technical Committee on Recording Technology & Practices
AES 139t International Convention

Javits Center (1A19)

Thursday October 29, 2015 12:00 - 1:00 PM

Minutes

1. Welcome (Jim Kaiser, Chair) 12:04 EST

2. In Attendance

Andres Mayo andres.mayo@aes.org
Toru Kamekawa kamekawa@ms.geidai.ac.jp
Francis Rumsey fir@aes.org

Rob Toulson rob.toulson@anglia.ac.uk
Alex Case alex_case@uml.edu

Jim Kaiser jak@aes.org

Maureen Droney Maureen.Droney@grammy.com
Marshall Katzman

Bill Holmes

Jonathan Wyner jonathan@m-works.com
Brooks Harris

Helmut Witek wittek@schoeps.de

3. Recording & Production Track (http://www.aes.org/events/139 /recording/)
These events were planned by the AES NY Convention Committee, and guided by
Alan Silverman. Various members of the TC-RTP are participating in these
workshops and panels, including Maureen Droney, Jonathan Wyner, Alex Case,
Andres Mayo, George Massenburg, Rob Toulson, and Jim Kaiser.

4. Maureen Droney (MD) introduced a discussion of the Recording Information
Notification (RIN) and DDEX. There is a draft document in development, and
coordination of the implementation as a field set with the delivery standard. Itis
encouraged that TC-RTP be involved in advocacy, with John Spencer acting as a go-
between due to his role in both groups. Alex Case (AC) inquired about expanding
the metadata, and MD indicated that there are 20 criteria at present.

5. Rob Toulsen (RT) provided a brief recap of activities related to TC-RTP at the
138t in Warsaw. This included mention of a Mixing & Mastering Panel (to be
repeated in NY). AC noted that TC-RTP was well-represented at the Warsaw event.
and Jonathan Wyner (JW) indicated that there was great student participation, and
well-attended education events. RT also volunteered to help manage a meeting of
the RTP in Paris.



6. Toru Kamakara reported that the AES Japan Section is involved in the
development of a Spatial Reproduction Conference to be held in 2018, with the
proposal being submitted to CfPC. More details will be forthcoming.

7. A discussion of ways to enhance and promote the activities of the TC-RTP,
especially via electronic media resulted in the following recommendations:

Use the Forum in coming weeks to formulate ideas further;

JW will ask Mobiltape if OK to make use of portions of their convention
recordings for ‘teasers’ from previous AES Conventions;

Use on-going convention workshop/tutorials as ‘teasers’ to the next event;
Find a member of the RTP to take on role of updating the TC-RTP site, which
is presently managed by Francis Rumsey (FR);

Use Wikipedia links to bring viewers in.

8. There being no more business, the meeting was adjourned at approx.1:00pm.

Respectfully submitted by,

Jim Kaiser

Chair

George Massenburg
Andres Mayo

Kimio Hamasaki
Vice Chairs
05.04.16



